
 

April 15, 2016 

Dan Piescic, P. Eng. 
Director Public Works and Environmental Services 
Town of Tecumseh 
917 Lesperance Road 
Tecumseh, Ontario  N8N 1W9 

Dear Mr. Piescic, 

RE: Water and Wastewater Master Plan Update, Notice of Study 

Commencement 

We have received the Notice of Study Commencement for the update to the Water and 

Wastewater Master Plan Update.    

We would appreciate being notified of the date for the upcoming Public Information 

Centre (PIC).  We understand that this update is being completed at the same time as 

several other Class Environmental Assessments (including for example, the Upper Little 

River Stormwater Management Study, the addendum to the Manning Road Secondary 

Plan, and the Tecumseh Hamlet Secondary Plan) as well as other Environmental 

Assessments for road studies bordering the Town of Tecumseh (i.e., County Road 19, 

Banwell Road, etc.).   

We would appreciate being circulated on any additional information related to this study 

that would assist us in having a better understanding of the relationships amongst these 

class environmental assessments occurring within and adjacent to the study area.  We 

will be interested and available to attend the PIC centre when it is scheduled in 

September.   

If you should have any questions or require any additional information, please do not 

hesitate to contact the ERCA Watershed Planner, Michael Nelson by phone at (519) 776-

5209 ext. 347 or by e-mail at mnelson@erca.org.      

 Sincerely, 

 

Michael Nelson, Watershed Planner 

/mn 

 cc:  Stuart Winchester, P. Eng., Project Manager, CIMA+ 


